From: Allison Maires

To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Tuesday September 12th, Agenda Items #658&66
Date: Saturday, September 9, 2023 10:02:25 AM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

As a lifelong resident | am concerned about all issues of health as it relates to air pollution and
green house gas emissions resulting in climate change.

Agenda Item # 65

Please approve this policy proposed by the VCCEC, our County Government needs to start
leading by example.

Agenda Item #66

It is outrageous to me that we would change the already adopted County General Plan, which
is forward thinking and provides protections to all of our residents.

Do not cave in to the Qil Industries, they do not have our health as their interest.

Do not change the General Plan as it pertains to the setback protections, flaring of oil wells, or
transport by truck.

Thank you
Allison Maires
2694 Sereno Ave
Ventura, Ca
93003
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